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NO. HD/605/I/249 

 

Mr. Michel Huet 

Secretary S-23 WG 

on Revision of Special Publication 23 

International Hydrographic Bureau 

4, Quai Antoine 1er 

MONACO                                    06 May 11 

 

RESPONSE ON WAY FORWARD – UPDATION OF IHO PUBLICATION S-23 

 

1. Comments regarding “Naming of Sea Area” between Korea and Japan are 

offered as under: 

 

2. Pakistan being member of WG considers that consensus between Korea 

and 

Japan be developed prior finalizing any proposal on “Naming of Sea Area” 

between Korea and Japan. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                               SHAFQAT JAWED SI(M) 

                                               Rear Admiral 
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Vice Admiral Alexander Maratos 

Chairman S-23 Working Group 

 


